President's Message

Dear Friends of the Boone County Library,

Thank you, members of the 2006 FOLBC Executive Committee – Kathryn Crunkleton, Fran Alexander, Shirley Copeland, Amanda Baker, Chris Posterick, Millie Mondahl, Roberta Beatty, Mary Wright, Beth Neel, Ed Warabow, Donna Murphy, Alice Smith, Tommy Smith, Al Holdiman, Janet McMurrin, Linda Hammans – for all you have done for the organization and the community. You deserve praise and gratitude.

Together we have made a noticeable difference with our thousand plus hours.

The 2007 crew that will cause Friends to continue to make a difference is listed at the right of this page. These seventeen Friends members all lead a program activity or produce a service for Friends of the Boone County Library in support of our mission to enhance library.

There are five changes from 2006. Treasurer Ann Murray has replaced Fran Alexander who retired. The Fall Book Sale VP Liz Creamer has replaced Linda Hammans who moved out of state. Membership VP Barbara Hughes has replaced Donna Murphy. Silent Auction VP Kathryn Crunkleton has replaced Al Holdiman. Kathryn also remains organizational VP. Daycare Reading VP Chris Posterick has replaced Alice Smith as Newsletter VP. Chris continues managing Daycare Reading. Alice and Tommy Smith continue with Newsletter Mailing.

On the occasion of their retirement from Executive Committee service, we donate a book to the library in recognition of their service.

Again in 2006, we had over 400 members. See the 2006 Annual Report to the Membership, elsewhere in this newsletter, for additional specificity.

Thank you for being a member of Friends of the Library in 2006. Thank you for donating thousands of dollars and thousands of hours. Thank you for answering the call. You, the FOLBC membership, rolled up near 5000 hours of volunteer time in 2006.

FOLBC honors all those that donate \$25 or more or any amount of labor with a book added to the library collection. The donor's name appears on a bookplate inside the book.

With this newsletter, we begin our 2007 service year. Please join us. Help us make this an outstanding year in library service. A 2007 membership and volunteer form is enclosed.

George Cline, President

2007 EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY

EMAIL ADDRESSES AVAILABLE @ WWW.FOLBC.ORG/CONTACT.HTML

PRESIDENT: GEORGE CLINE 741-7121

VICE PRESIDENT
KATHRYN CRUNKLETON
429-6383

SECRETARY: SHIRLEY COPELAND 365-7326

TREASURER: ANN MURRAY 429-6311

VP: CHILDREN SALE: AMANDA BAKER 439-2002

VP: DAYCARE READING: CHRIS POSTERICK 427-2067

VP: FALL BOOK SALE: LIZ CREAMER 741-3010

VP: HOLIDAY SALE: MILLIE MONDAHL 743-7020

VP: HOMEBOUND DELIVERY ROBERTA BEATTY 741-5730

VP: INTERNET SALES: MARY WRIGHT 741-6676

VP: INTERNET MAILING: BETH NEEL 743-1469

VP: LISTS AND LABELS: ED WARABOW 741-1466

> VP: MEMBERSHIP: BARBARA HUGHES 743-2731

VP: NEWSLETTER: CHRIS POSTERICK 427-2067

VP: NEWSLETTER MAILING ALICE & TOMMY SMITH 365-0771

VP: PROGRAMS: VACANT

VP: PUBLICITY: VACANT

vp:silent auction/bank sales Kathryn Crunkleton 429-6383

VP: SPRING BOOK SALE: TOM KEELING 743-2079

VP: WEBSITE: JANET MCMURRIN 365-0954

Friends of the Library, Boone Co., Arkansas, Inc., exists for the enrichment of the total resources and facilities of the Boone County Library.

The Bookplate
published by Friends of the
Library,
Boone Co., Arkansas, Inc.
A 501 (c)3 non-profit
organization